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“Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

TA Vacancy at Langley Fitzurse 

We wish to appoint an experienced and enthusiastic 
teaching assistant to work 1:1 with a child in Year R to 
support their learning and inclusion in class. The child has 
an Education Health Care Plan (EHCP) and requires 
support, especially in the areas of hearing impairment, 
speech, language cognition and learning. 

The successful candidate will: 

 Demonstrate a positive outlook 

 Be able to work independently and take initiative 

 Work effectively as part of a team, liaising closely 
with the class teacher 

 Have proven experience of working with a child on a 
1:1 basis 

 Have recent and relevant experience of working with 
children having Special Educational Needs and in 
support children with hearing impairment and 
communication needs. 

The post is a temporary specific purpose contract for 
supporting the Named Pupil. It will be terminated, with 
appropriate notice, when the pupil leaves the school, or 
earlier, if the entitlement to additional supported hours is 
withdrawn. 

Hours of work: 13 hours per week (four mornings) - term 
time only 

Grade E, spinal point 6 - £19,698 per annum / pro rata 

Commencement date: As soon as possible 

Contract type: Temporary Specific Purpose 

Closing date (and time): Friday 11 June 2021 

Interview date: To be confirmed 

All applicants will be subject to a Disclosure and Barring 
Service check before appointment is confirmed. 

Please email Mrs Howe on 
admin@langleyfitzurse.wilts.sch.uk for an application pack 

 

Hot Dinner Menu 

We are now well into our new 

menu and we have noticed that 

some of the children are not 

enjoying the tomato soup. Please 

can we ask that you check with 

your child before ordering so that 

children are refuelling well and 

enjoying their lunches. Thank you.  

 

RSE Parent Meeting  

A RSE Meeting will be held via 

Zoom on Wednesday 19th May at 

6pm. A link to this meeting will 

be sent via Parent Mail.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church School News—Values in Action 

 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Term 5: Perseverance 

Week 5: Encouraging Ourselves and Each Other 

 

Perseverance is the quality that allows someone to continue trying to do something even though 
it is difficult. Christians believe that the Holy Spirit helps them to keep going when things are 
tough. 

Some questions to reflect upon. 

· What helps you not to give up? 

· Who helps you to keep going? 

· How can you encourage others to keep trying? Is there someone you can encourage today? 

Here is a prayer you might like to use: Lord Jesus, help us to use our eyes to notice, use our ears 
to listen, use our voice to encourage, and use our hands to help when we see our family and 
friends finding it hard to persevere. Thank you. Amen. 

‘The Lord gives strength to those who are tired. He gives more power to those who are weak.’ 

Isaiah 40 v 29 

 

          

           Marketplace 

For Sale: 2 x Hermann’s Tortoises—1 x male 1 x female, both 

are 3 years old.  Both tortoises come with a licence. 

Price: £280.00 ono  This includes a tank, outdoor run, heat 

light, light and ornaments. 

Please contact Kirsty on 07785 334 408 or 01249 750 522 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are now in the final week of our delicious cake raffle. It’s been a very successful event and the 
standard of cakes has been extremely high. Quality cakes is something Langley Fitz is very proud 
of - I think a Langley Fitz bake off might be on the cards !  

Congratulations to all of this term’s winners and a huge thank you to everyone that has taken part 
- especially our star bakers !  

A few weeks ago I mentioned a plant sale would happen this term in honour of our annual May-
fair.  

The Plant Sale will be held after school this Friday, 21st May.  

There will be a large selections of plants, and Sarah Sudbury will be on hand to help guide you 
when buying. We will be happy to take ParentPay payments.  If you have any plants that you 
would like to donate to the sale, please bring them in on Friday morning and leave them by the 
gate, being mindful to not obstruct the children’s entrances :)  

We are looking into printing Langley Fitz bags, and before we source a printing company we 
would like to check whether there are any parents in school that own or are part of a printing 
company already. We would like to support local businesses where possible.  

If you do own a printing company or know someone that does and would like to support the 
school and get some advertising for yourselves too, please get in touch!  My email address is  
PTAchair@lfssq.wilts.sch.uk—thank you! 

A little reminder of a few initiatives that are always running to help raise funds for the PTA:  

 Our 50/50 club.   This costs just £2 a month (or £24 annually) and you could win 50% of 
that month’s membership takings. Please ask Mrs Howe for more details. 

 Amazonsmile and Easy Fundraising are great little ways to earn money for the school. If 
you make purchases via one of these websites/apps and select Langley Fitzurse PTA as your 
chosen charity, we get a percentage for every purchase you make.  

 Match Giving Scheme - as we begin to come out of restrictions and start holding events 
again the match giving scheme can be very profitable. If you are part of a company that sup-
ports this scheme and are able to volunteer at an event, your company would then match the 
total we raised.  In previous years we’ve seen a stint of washing up raise us an extra £600 so 
it’s certainly worth asking if your work supports this!  

 Bag2School—our next collection of unwanted good quality clothes is on Tuesday 22 June.  
Bags will be sent home at the end of term in time for a good clear out over the half term hol-
iday! 

Look out for a flyer about Lego key rings—a perfect Father’s Day gift! 

I hope everyone is finding their feet as we move into a new phase of normality. 

 

Best wishes  

Amy Tayler  

PTA Chair  


